
Admissions, Standards, and Honors Committee meeting, September 26, 2024 
Caddo Room (rm. 305), LSU Student Union  
 

1. Meeting was called to order at 3:02 PM by Cathy Williams. 
 
2. Attendance 

Voting members present: Cathy Williams, John Church, Christopher Gregg, Kanchan Maiti, Michelle 
Osborn, Olivia Lucas, Julie Rollins 

Not present: Lauren Cardenas, Sanaz Aghazadeh, Len Apcar, Maribel Dietz 
Proxies: Cathy Williams for Lauren Cardenas, Sanaz Aghazadeh, and Maribel Dietz; Michelle 

Osborn for Ipsita Gupta; Judith Sylvester for Len Apcar. 
Non-voting members present: Jaqueline Bach, Erin Schell 
Guests: Tyrslai Williams-Carter, Graduate School. 

  
3. No public comments were made. 
 
4. Minutes of the March, 2024, meeting were approved.  
 
5. First reading of a proposal from the graduate council concerning Incomplete grades: 

This request is to change the Graduate School regulation regarding the remediation of “I” grades. 
The current regulation allows a wide variation of durations depending on modality and academic 
period (range from ~8 weeks to ~30 weeks). The proposed regulation provides a consistent as 
possible duration (~15 weeks). 

This proposal was a revision of a previous version submitted in fall, 2023. The original version 
was reviewed by the LSU Faculty Senate in spring, 2024 and was not approved. The proposal 
was revised and resubmitted. This was the first reading. Several questions were raised by ASH 
committee members, and the committee chair will contact the graduate council for revisions. A 
second reading of the proposal will take place once the revised copy is submitted. 

6. Meeting adjourned at 3:30 pm.   
 


